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VILLAGE OF EAST HAMPTON BOARD OF TRUSTEES WORK SESSION HELD ON OCTOBER 6™, 2022, 11:00am
AT THE HEDGES INN, 74 JAMES LANE, EAST HAMPTON, NY

After Mayor Larsen welcomed everyone the Pledge of Allegiance was held, followed by a Roll Call, attendance
reflected below.

Present: Jerry Larsen, Mayor
Chris Minardi, Deputy Mayor
Sandra Melendez, Trustee
Carrie Doyle, Trustee
Sarah Amaden, Trustee
Marcos Baladrén, Administrator
David Collins, Superintendent of Public Works
Tom Preiato, Building Inspector
Billy Hajek, Planner
Hugh King, Historic Site Manager
June Lester, Deputy Clerk/Administrative Assistant
Kyle Vorpahl, Secretary
Jody Gambino, LTV Moderator
Jennifer Lilja, Innkeeper of the Hedges Inn

Hugh King provided an overview of the ownership and history of the Hedges Inn throughout the years. Jennifer
Lilja of the Hedges Inn gave an informative recap of the various amenities and services offered at the Inn.

25 M.P.H. on all Village Roads
Mayor Larsen spoke about a law recently passed in the State Legislature allowing the village to lower the
speed limit to 25 M.P.H. on all village owned roads. State owned roads will require partnering with the NY
State Department of Transportation.

Leash Law in Herrick Park
The Board discussed the current restriction on dogs in Herrick Park and possibly always allowing dogs in the
park- only if on a leash. Concerns were raised by board members about cleanup, the use of the park by the
school district and should bags be provided. Mayor Larsen requested the Village Attorney to draft tentative
legislation for the board to review at the next meeting.

Pickleball Legislation
Billy Hajek gave the Board a summary of legislation recently passed in the Village of Sagaponack concerning
Pickleball court placement and noise generated while playing the game. The board requested photo examples
of constructed courts and the sound attenuating measures being used.

Upon the motion of Mayor Larsen and seconded by Trustee Melendez the Board unanimously voted to adjourn
the meeting at 11:36am.
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